Would you like to subscribe to our Practice Newsletter?
Every quarter we produce a Newsletter which is filled with useful information.  If you would like to receive a copy of the Newsletter electronically by email please email your details to Joanne Hope, Practice Manager – joanne.hope@nhs.net.  Alternatively a copy of the newsletter can be found on the Practice Website by visiting www.balsallcommongrouppractice.co.uk
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